
Completed forms should be returned to Awards, Region Office, Guiding Road, Preston PR2 5PD 

 

 

Region Chief Commissioner’s Award 

Girlguiding North West England 

Applications for the Region Chief Commissioner’s Award are considered by the Region Awards 

Committee, which meets twice a year. 

How to Apply 

A completed application form, accompanied by supporting letters, should be returned to 

Region Office.   

Approximately 6–8 letters are required.  These need not be in formal style – it is more 

important for the writer to reflect the qualities of the nominee in their own words, without 

worrying about spelling or grammar (e.g. how she made her Guides laugh at camp, personal 

references, how she helped at the County Rainbow Day etc).  These can be submitted by 

email. 

All applications should be supported by a local Commissioner and County Commissioner 

(except when they are the nominee). 

Criteria 

• Nominees must be a full member of Girlguiding North West England. 

 

The Committee is looking for the character, personality and achievement of the nominee.  

Their judgement is based on the information in the supporting letters, which could include 

some of the following: 

• Enthusiasm, abilities and qualities that make her stand out as an ambassador for 

Girlguiding North West England 

• Specific events or incidents e.g. camps and pack holidays 

• Impact on guiding in the Unit, District, Division or County (whichever applies) 

• The nominee’s range of influence, both within and outside of guiding e.g. former Unit 

Members, fellow Leaders, County Team and general comments 

• Influence on a specific girl or Leader 

 

The final decision of all applications is made by the Girlguiding North West England Awards 

Committee 


